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Talking about back-street abortions, this bill is guilty.  Children seeking a "quiet" 

abortion without the knowledge of their parents are subject to a myriad of 

complications, particularly with chemical abortions.  Parents need to be part of any 

medical procedure their child may have.  The State of Oregon is NOT the parent of 

minor children.  It cannot offer proper emotional and compassionate support needed. 


